


The Argyle temporary station will be relocated 
in order to build the new, permanent Argyle 
station. The new temporary station entrances 
will be located one block north at W. Winona St. 
and W. Foster Ave.

W. Winona St. facing northwest W. Foster Ave. facing southwest

RED LINE SERVICE 
DURING STAGE B

ARGYLE TEMPORARY STATION



RED LINE SERVICE 
DURING STAGE B

BRYN MAWR TEMPORARY STATION

The Bryn Mawr temporary station will be 
relocated to the east side of the tracks on 
W. Bryn Mawr Ave. and will provide 95th-bound 
service only.

To access Howard-bound service:
•	Use Thorndale station
•	Ride 95th-bound train to temporary Argyle 

station to connect to Howard-bound train

W. Bryn Mawr Ave. facing southwest W. Catalpa Ave. facing northwest

W. Bryn Mawr Ave. facing southwest



BUS SERVICE ROUTE CHANGES 
TO ACCESS RED LINE DURING STAGE B

Reroute to the Wilson Red Line will continue in Stage B
Lawrence#81

#84 Reroute to connect with both Bryn Mawr Stage B temporary station (95th-bound-only 
service) and Thorndale station (Howard-bound and 95th-bound service)

Peterson

Resume normal route, connect to W. Foster Ave. end of Argyle Stage B temporary station
Foster

Continue its stop/layover at W. Berwyn Ave. & N. Broadway
Inner Lake Shore/Michigan Express

#92

#146



 BUS SERVICE ROUTE CHANGES 
#92 FOSTER



 BUS SERVICE ROUTE CHANGES 
#84 PETERSON



STAY INFORMED

Visit transitchicago.com/updates
For Red and Purple line service updates:

Visit transitchicago.com/rpm
For project information:

Email us at rpm@transitchicago.com
For general information and questions:

Sign up at transitchicago.com/rpmalerts

@CTARPM

You can call us at 331-303-2499 and leave a message for a call back 
or CTA Customer Service at 888-YOUR-CTA (968-7282).

To receive construction alerts and virtual office invitations:

Follow us on social media:


